
 
Rural Municipality of East St. Paul Bottomley Creek Bank Remediation and Permanent 
Dike Construction Update - October 25th, 2017 

Work Performed: 

• Construction of segmental block wall and stair construction is complete at all properties. 

• Placement of granular fill behind the segmental block wall and new clay fill for the dike is 
complete. 

• Access road at 3144 Henderson Highway is complete, original driveway approach at 
3144 Henderson Highway has been removed. 

• Clean up of site laydown area at 3144 Henderson Highway is complete, seeding will be 
completed over the next few days. 

• Topsoil and revegetation still will be completed on the dikes over the next few days. 

Photographs: 

 

Photo 1 - Dike at 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 2 - Stairs at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

 

Photo 3 - Dike at 3144/3154 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 4 - Access roadway at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

 

Photo 5 - Removed original driveway approach at 3144 Henderson Highway. 



 

 

Photo 6 - Dike at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

 

Photo 7 - Stairs at 1040 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 8 - Stairs at 1020 Highland Park Drive. 

 

Photo 9 - Dike at 1020/1030 Highland Park Drive. 



 

 

Photo 10 - Site laydown area at 3144 Henderson Highway. 

 

 


